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YEAR 12 REGISTRATION 
 

THURSDAY 1ST AND FRIDAY 2ND SEPTEMBER 2016 
 
This year, we intend to register students into the 6th form on Thursday 1st 
September (surnames A-H from 11.30—1p.m.) and Friday 2nd September 
(surname I-Z from 9.30—1p.m.).  Enrolment will take place in the study area. 

Students will express their interest in following particular courses, however we do 

not guarantee acceptance on any course until all forms have been carefully 

scrutinised by senior staff.  This is to ensure that students are enrolled on the most 

appropriate courses for their learning pathway.  It is also important to note that we 

cannot guarantee acceptance on any course, including those selected at one of 

our partner institutions.  By registering at this time, it will allow heads of department 

to check the suitability of candidates for their courses, which will commence on 

Thursday 8th September. If there are any concerns then students will be contacted 

and asked to come in before this date to further discuss their options.  They will be 

expected to be in school from Wednesday 7th September.  Students must bring a 

copy of their GCSE results for registration purposes. 

Courses can only run if there is sufficient interest.  Students who intend to pursue 

Level 3 courses (AS levels) and have 5A*-C passes at GCSE are required to study 

a minimum of 3 subjects and the Welsh Baccalaureate Qualification, drawn from 

the learning pathways option choices.  Some subjects will also have specific 

examination requirements in order to pursue that subject at Level 3.   

For new year 12 students, term will begin on Wednesday 7th September when they 

will be allocated their provisional timetables, and participate in study skills 

sessions.  Sixth form ties for boys may be purchased from admin at a cost of 

£3.50.  School blazers and skirts can be purchased from Macey’s Sports, Caerleon 

Road, Newport. 


